
You  have  successfully
unsubscribed from St. Marcel
News & Announcements
February 12, 2014
Thank  you  for  having  previously  subscribed  to  our  News  &
Announcements. While we regret that you will no longer be
receiving our latest updates, we are able to confirm that the
previously subscribed email address has now been successfully
Unsubscribed from our mailing list. Please let us know, if you
care  to,  why  you  decided  to  cancel  your  subscription  by
writing to: info@stmarcelinitiative.com.
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